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For the attention of:  

 National Olympic Committees 
 International Sport Federations 
 National & Regional Fair Play  

Committees 
 FISU and Member Federations 
 ISF and Member Federations 
 Organizing Committees 
 Partner organizations: ICSSPE, 

UNESCO, WADA 
 National Sport Federations 
 Organizations & individuals 

committed for Fair Play 

 

16 March 2022, Budapest 

Dear President,  

Dear Secretary General, 

Dear Friends of Fair Play,  

 

 These are difficult times, with bad news almost every day. The past period has highlighted 

the need for human values and the spirit of Fair Play. It is in this context that I am taking the initiative 

to draw your attention to the importance of our future, of our children and of the need to take care 

of our world.  Last year, on the occasion of the World Fair Play Day, the International Fair Play 

Committee planted the first Fair Play Tree in Budapest on 7 September. This Tree symbolizes faith 

in the future, protection of our environment and Fair Play values.  

 We would like to invite your organizations to join us this year and celebrate World Fair Play 

Day on 7 September with a worldwide collective local tree planting. Let’s join together to 

commemorate this day in as many places as possible and send a common message to the world:  

“We think about our future”. 

 I would appreciate if you could let me know if you would like to join the action.  

 

I wish you good health, peace and love. 

     
           Jenő Kamuti   

  President 
                                  International Fair Play Committee 
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